INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION
COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

DATE: May 22, 2015
TO: Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Mark A. Grady, Deputy Corporation Counsel A

SUBJECT: Notice of Claim of Holly Desjardin
Date of Accident: February 25, 2015

| request that this matter be referred to the Committee on Judiciary, Safety and
General Services for approval of a settlement to be paid by the Wisconsin
County Mutual Insurance Company in the amount of $2,296.96 to Ms. Desjardin
for damage to her vehicle arising out of this accident.

This accident took place on February 25, 2015 around 3:10 pm as the claimant’s
vehicle was legally parked at the Pulaski Pool.

A Milwaukee County Fleet Management employee was performing a backing
maneuver in the parking lot and backed into the front bumper and hood on the

1999 Pontiac Grand Am.

We recommend that this matter be approved for settlement to Ms. Desjardin not
to exceed $2,296.96.
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